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by mail only  

Lausanne, 20th August 2018  

To: Mr Jiri KEJVAL 
 President  

Czech Olympic Committee 
 

cc. Martin Macel 
President  

Czech Union of Roller Skating 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Ref. Qualified athletes in the Youth Olympic Games Buenos Aires 2018  

Dear Mr. President,  

I trust this letter finds you well.  

As already announced, the 2018 Inline Speed Skating World 
Championships held in Herdee (Netherlands) have qualified 12 Junior 
Men athletes and 12 Junior Ladies athletes for the 2018 Youth Olympic 
Games in Buenos Aires (Argentina). We are happy to inform you that 
the following athlete coming from your Country has qualified to the 
Youth Olympic Games 2018:  

  -   Andrea Lokvencova	
 

 



   

 

It is the first time that Inline Speed Skating is officially involved in an 
Olympic event and we are sure that their first participation in this 
exciting event will make our movement extremely proud.   
 
We look forward to receiving your official confirmation by August 
25th.  
 
 
Best regards,   

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Roberto Marotta  
Secretary General  

 
Sabatino Aracu  

President  

 
 
  


